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A. Macpherson 
Manager, Environmental & Parks Planning 
 
Chair and Members 
Trees and Forest Advisory Committee  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 26, 2016 resolved: 
 
8. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Environmental 

and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee: 

a) the attached 2016 Work Plan for the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory 
Committee BE APPROVED; it being noted that further to the Environmental Management 
Guidelines on the 2016 Work Plan, the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to ensure 
that sufficient funds are included in the Multi-Year Budget to allocate appropriate 
resources to ensure that items in Subdivision Agreements and the supporting detailed 
designs are being implemented as approved, including a review of people putting gates in 
fences after the subdivision adjacent to an Environmentally Significant Area has been 
assumed; it being noted that the above-noted recommendation is included in the Beacon 
Environmental EIS Performance Evaluation done for the City of London, June, 2014 and 
reviewed by the EEPAC in June, 2014; it being further noted that an update on the 
implementation was presented to the Planning and Environment Committee on December 
14, 2015; 
 

b) C. Dyck BE APPOINTED as the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory 
Committee representative to the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee; and, 

 

c) L. Des Marteaux and J. Stinziano BE APPOINTED as the Environmental and Ecological 
Planning Advisory Committee representative and alternate, respectively, for the Trails 
Focus Group for the 2016 Planning and Design Standards for Trails in ESA's Review; 

 

it being noted that the Planning and Environment Committee heard a verbal presentation from 
S. Levin, Chair, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee, with respect to 
these matters. (8/2/PEC)    

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
cc: J. Mackay, Ecologist  
 L. McDougall, Ecologist 

Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee  
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